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Investing in our schools 

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, the 2023-24 Budget is delivering a record 
$8.8 billion for new and upgraded schools. This targeted investment in growing communities will ensure  
working families get access to a world class public education. 

Project overview 

Cronulla High School is being upgraded to provide additional permanent classrooms and core facilities, to help 
meet enrolment growth in the area. The upgrade will deliver: 

▪ 10 new permanent classrooms. 
▪ A new canteen. 
▪ New administration areas. 
▪ Upgraded student and staff amenities. 

 
Progress summary 
 

▪ The hall extension is completed and operational. 
▪ The new entry to the library is complete. 
▪ New covered walkways to the library and hall are complete and in use. 
▪ Groundwork for Building L is continuing with the installation of the ground floor slab in March 2024 and the 

first-floor slab in May 2024. 
▪ The expansion of the car park is progressing. 

 
Next steps 
 
▪ Structural steel and roof works to Building L 
▪ Concreting works for stairs and covered walkway to Building L 
▪ Ongoing external works to the expanded carpark and forecourt area 
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Completion timeframes 

▪ Building L has a proposed completion date of late 2024 (weather permitting). 
▪ Renovations of Buildings A and D are expected to be progressively completed and handed over next year. 
▪ Buildings M and L will showcase façades that pay homage to local heritage, featuring original Aboriginal 

artwork by a local artist.  

Staying informed 

School Infrastructure NSW will continue to share updates as the project progresses. 

Visit the project website 
edu.nsw.link/Cronulla-HS-Upgrade or scan the QR code 

below for all the project details, project updates and 
notifications. 

Sign up for the project’s mailing list: 
 for project updates and notifications, by scanning the QR 

Code. * 

 
 

 

 

 

*We value and respect your privacy. Your email address will only be used to send you project updates and notifications. We will 
not sell or share your information with third parties. You can unsubscribe at any time. For more information, please read our 
Privacy Policy. 
 
We thank the community for your patience as we deliver this important project. 
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